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Friday, June 17, 2022 - 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Pacific Community Center, 501 S. Pacific Ave., Glendale, CA 91204

Officer Mercado will present on how teens can stay safe this
summer, while still having a great time!

To register or for more information, call or email Community Services Supervisor,
John Maghaguian, at (818) 937-7247 or jmaghaguian@glendaleca.gov.

O.' Follow us @MyGlendaleTeens or #MyGlendaleTeens
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